
CIRCULAR NO. 03/2012 DATE : 11.01.2012
TO,
ALL MEMBERS

ORGANIZATIONAL ACTIVITIES
FOLLOW-UP OF PENDING ISSUES

We quote hereunder the text  of  AISBOF Circular No. 03 dated 11.01.2012 on the 
captioned subject, the contents of which are self-explicit.

TEXT

“Our members are aware that, the Federation has raised a number of 
issues  during  the  last  agitation  and  the  strike  was  withdrawn  on  the 
assurance of the Management that, they would look into all these issues and 
take immediate steps to resolve some of the priority issues raised by the 
Federation. The Federation believes in a negotiated settlement; where there 
is willingness on the part of the Management to examine the issues with all 
seriousness to find a solution. The leadership of the Federation had extended 
its full co-operation to resolve those issues.

2. We have been receiving a number of enquiries about the progress on 
some of the issues, which were of urgent nature. We took up the priority 
issues such as Fitment on promotion etc. In the last couple of meetings held 
between the Federation and the Management, a lot of progress has been 
made in regard to the Fitment and also on some other issues, where there is 
possibility of getting early relief.

3. The Federation has requested the Management to convene the Central 
Negotiating  Council  meeting  to  finalize  some  of  the  understandings.  The 
meeting is expected to be held shortly. 

4. The Executive Committee of the Federation will also meet in the last 
week of this month to review our organizational developments and also take 
appropriate  steps  to  ensure  that  the  long  pending  issues  are  resolved 
without further delay. The Executive Committee is also expected to debate 
on some of the major issues that are being confronted by the industry in 
particular  the  issues  related  to  the  recommendations  of  Dr.Khandelwal 
Committee, the issue of submission of the Charter of Demand etc.
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5. Comrades,  this  year  is  also  an  important  year  as  far  as  the 
consolidation  process  of  Bank  Officers’  movement  is  concerned.   The 
Federation General Council is due during the middle of this year.  Hence, the 
next Executive Committee is geared up to take care of all these aspects and 
ensure that, the Federation continues its role as a major partner in the Bank 
Officers’ movement and due care is taken to protect the premier position of 
your organization.

6. We note to keep you advised of further developments from time to 
time.”

With warm greetings,

   (ANIRUDH AKHAURI)
           GENERAL SECRETARY
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